
Booster Meeting Minutes Tuesday,
June  15, 2022 7:00pm JHS Media Center

Mike & Keri Roth,Dave &  Minda Floyd-Schoutens,  Sue Vanden Berge, Angie & Scott
Leuchtmann, Dennis Ilkanic, Troy & Melissa Baker, Amy Scott, Karen Glockzin, Linda
Ford, Andy & Melissa Walendzik, Melissa Cagle, Sandy Terbeek, Charlie Haehnel,
Penny Plowman, Regan DeVries, Stacy Holtsclaw, Max & Holly Garratt

President: Minda Floyd-Schoutens
Vice-President: Mike Roth
Secretary:  Keri Roth
Treasurer: Michelle Neumann

President Minda Floyd-Schoutens called the meeting to order. Oct minutes were reviewed &
approved.  Minda announced that the board positions are running unopposed so it was
confirmed that a voice vote will be taken.  An unanimous vote was voiced  for the 2022-2023
season. Congrats to the Booster Board for 2022-2023:

President:  Mike Roth
Vice President:  Renee Compston
Treasurer:  Michelle Neumann
Secretary:  Keri Roth

NEW BUSINESS

Treasurer’s Report: Michelle Neumann: Michelle updated us on the budget.  We are
doing really well and raised more money than we had budgeted for.  Michelle and Dave
will be meeting with JPS to see how much

Dave Zamborsky: For the 4th year in a row, this is the largest marching band they
have had.  Great start for mini camp, reminding kids to keep conditioning throughout the
summer.  Costumes are being made, should be here in a month or so.  Props will more
extensive this year. Due DCI premiere that some of the band kids/directors are
attending,  there will be no practice on June 28.



Macy’s Parade:  Students on Broadway will be the charter company for our students.
Rockford and Walled Lake used them as well and they have a big emphasis on safety
and security.  Dave and Seth are going to NY for site inspection.  The kids will be seeing
a Broadway Show, The Rockette’s and a Thanksgiving river cruise for the kids and the
families.
Seth Justice: (gave update for Anne/Marc)  End of May, the 6th grade instrument
fittings were completed.  190 kids were fitted for that.  150 for 7th grade and the 8th
grade band is smaller at 50.

For the high school realm, just wrapped up day 2 of mini camp.  It was super warm,
made great progress and kids got to listen to all the music.

Committee Reports:

Feed the Band: Sandy TerBeek/Michelle Wykoff:  Mini camp went great.  Sign ups look

Fundraising: Melissa Cagle/Charlie Haehnel:

Seat Cushion sales will launch August 5 in hopes to have them delivery for 1st football
game.  Stay tuned to Sunday emails to keep up to date on great fundraisers we have
planned

Invitational Committee: Baker/Hagberg/Roth/Leuchtmann

Uniforms:  Renee Compston/Kirsten Herman:  Fittings start next week.  If your student
can’t make their scheduled time, they can come to one of the other fittings.

Next booster meeting August 16..

Band Booster meeting minutes, downloads and schedules are posted on the website at
www.jenisonbands.org Please sign up to help donate at signupgenius.com - creators email
jpsbands@gmail.com To add your name to the jbb email list, please contact Keri Roth @
jpsbands@gmail.com


